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DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR,
WASHINGTON.

October 31, 1907.

Mr. Charles Keeler,
2727 Dwight Way,
Berkeley, California.
8ir:
Your letter of the 23d instant addressed to the President,
protesting against the granting of the application of the City of San
Prancisco for reservoir sites in the Yosemite National Park for muni-

Bipal water-supply purposes, so far as the same relates to the Hetch

Hetchy Valley, has been referred to the Department for oonnidcrttlen.

In response thereto, you are informed that your letter will
receive careful attention when the case comes up for action,

Very respectfully,

Secretary.

.1§g;

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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